## **JULY NEWSLETTER 2024**

## **Keeping In Touch**

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services
By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail: admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk



### **GROVE SUMMER FETE**

So lovely to see lots of Fusion Families at the Summer Fete with the PTA raising over £10,632 for the Grove Schools which is brilliant. Fusion enjoyed doing the sand art, bracelet making and the money tree which helped raise lots of money.



Thank you to those who filled out a Survey, it is really beneficial to us to help us continuously improve our service.

Parent Survey Feedback
Children Survey Feedback



Our Topic for September 2024-July 2025 is Books! Are you signed up to Harpenden Library - did you know its completely free? Click here to get more information.

After 3 years we have finally finished our letter topic with Y and Z this week!...







45 Cranbourne Drive Harpenden, AL5 1RJ

# of money. Pic Stitch

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH



The last week of term... Fusion received 5 stars food hygiene rating.

#### THANKYOU

Thankyou so much for all our wonderful End Of Term gifts- it is much appreciated. Goodbye to our lovely Year 6's and all the best at your new schools- you will be missed! Have a lovely and safe Summer Holidays and see those returning Tuesday 3rd September 2024.



### **DELIVERY**

Keep your eyes peeled for the post, there might be something delivered to you! Please let us know how you get on....